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Date Presented: April 25, 2025
Memorandum of Understanding # 29
Vacant Position Tracking
This Memorandum of Understanding is entered into by and between Kaleida Health

(“Employer”) and 1199/SEIU United Healthcare Workers East and the Communications Workers
of America.

Kaleida has developed a tracking system that is being used to Fhis-trackingsystem-wilt-be
usedo follow all vacant positions that will either be filled, modified, or deleted from the system.

Kaleida will provide information related to vacant positions upon request. If needed, this
item shall be added onto the agenda of the union management leadership team meeting.




